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Covid 19 Community Update Thursday 2nd December 2021

Tena Koutou Katoa/ Greetings Everyone,

New COVID-19 (Traffic Light) Framework

As you may be aware, everyone in New Zealand/Aotearoa will move to the new COVID-19
Traffic Light Framework on Friday 3 December. We will be moving to Orange level.

The Ministry of Education has confirmed that schools, operating at Orange level between
now and the end of the school year , don’t have to change the way they are operating and
everyone can continue to attend school onsite.

For next year, we can confirm that everyone will be back onsite for learning from the start of
the school year, regardless of what setting under the new Traffic Light Framework we will be
in (Red/Orange/Green). This is good news and means we can plan for a great 2022.

If we move to Red level at any time, then:
● Face coverings will be required at school when indoors for students and staff in years

4 - 6
● We will ask that only essential visitors come on site

If we do have someone confirmed with Covid-19 in our school, we have a plan in place
to manage this and will contact you as soon as possible.

Naku noa
Andrew Campbell - Principal


